

13th March 2018

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mr Tim Brown BA Head of Humanities enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Year 5 Parent,

As part of our studies about World Faiths in RE, Year 5 will be going to Birmingham to visit a Sikh Gurudwara and a Muslim mosque on Wednesday 25th April. The coach will depart from Broad Street at 8am and we will visit the GNNSJ Gurudwara in the morning before moving on to the Birmingham Central Mosque after lunch. We expect to return to school at 4pm. Please drop off your child at Broad Street in the morning and collect them from school in the afternoon.

Pupils should wear their school track suit. A school packed lunch will be provided. The cost of the trip is £8. We will use medical information and contact details collected at the start of the school year. Please ensure that you have provided us with any updates to this information. Should your child require travel sickness tablets for the return journey, please ensure these are clearly named and handed to a member of staff on the morning of the trip.

Please sign and return the consent form below and return it to the School Office by Friday 23rd March.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. T Brown

YEAR 5 WORLD FAITHS TRIP - Wednesday 25th April 2018

I give my permission for	in Form to go on
the RE trip to Birmingham on Wednesday 25th Ap	oril. I understand that £8 will be charged
to my Summer term bill.	
Signed:	Date: